

42485 Limpopo Drive • P.O. Box 3076 • Gaborone • Botswana
Tel: 3162307/8 • Fax: 3162309 • E-mail: botthale@btcmail.co.bw
www.botthale.ac.bw

10.08.2020

Dear Parents/ Guardians

We are waiting for the current lock-down to end and for schools to be re-opened in the Greater Gaborone area.

As soon as possible we will then resume classroom teaching. Term 2 will end on Friday 28 August 2020 and Term 3 will start on Monday 31 August 2020.

School fees for Term 3 will be due by Monday, 31 August 2020. This is a difficult time for all of us during the COVID-19 pandemic, but to keep the school running we have to pay salaries, utility bills, security and general maintenance costs as well as the additional cost of making sure we as a School are COVID-19 compliant.

However, the School Directors have decided to offer a 10% discount for Term 3 school fees only for those Parents who are fully up to date with Term 1 and Term 2 fee payments.

Once the School is re-opened, then we will make further adjustments to the school calendar to make sure students receive the required number of school days (not including online teaching) to successfully complete the school year.

We thank you for your continued support and look forward to re-opening the School and providing a safe and enabling learning environment for your children.

We will continue to keep you updated on further developments.

Please take care and stay safe.

Yours truly

A. S. Jones

AS Jones

Principal